
 

Monday Message #5 
 

 

Hello, and Welcome to this week’s Monday Message.  
  

I hope everyone had an enjoyable weekend, either with or without the football 

game taking center stage.   I was able to take in my first real “professional” BINGO 
game this past weekend and while I didn’t win, It was good to remind myself I can 
count/read pretty quickly when needed and that I still know the difference between 

even and odd numbers... and who knew there were so many different ways to play 

BINGO?  (Not me, for Sure).  

The business part of this message is to ask that all members of Calam be as active 

with their local Blue Lodges as possible.  I know that all of the Divan members, and 

most of the Club/Unit leaders, are active in their home Lodge… but we need that 
active participation for all levels of the Temple Membership.  Right now, I know 

there are several limitations in place that may restrict your attendance at Lodge, 

and we need to respect those limitations. But as we return to a “new normal” we 
need to make sure our Blue Lodge meetings are on our calendars.    

I know the ground hog back East predicted 6 more weeks of winter…I really hope 
he is wrong, but seeing that it is currently snowing outside my office…. Only time 
will tell J  

  

Till next week,  

Jim Logan  

Potentate.  
 

 


